
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Miss Kilby here and I've taken over this week's newsletter! 
We had another enjoyable week, and I look forward to 
telling you all about it. 
 
On Monday, we played the renowned 40/40 game before 
eating pancakes!!! Is there a better way to make Blue 
Monday better? 
 
On Tuesday, Mrs. Foote and I produced some tie dye 
shirts! Many various techniques and colours were used, 
and we're delighted to show them off! 
 
On Wednesday, we tackled an escape room called Murder 
at the Movie Theatre. The team was able to crack the code 
to locate some secret interviews using coordinates on a 
map, so all that remains is to discover the culprit! 
 
On Thursday, we had some exciting challenges to 
accomplish, such as building Lego models and utilising 
marshmallows for the Chubby Bunny Challenge! Charles 
won that with a total of ten marshmallows!!! 
 
It's been a wonderful week, and Mrs Warwick-Smith and I 
hope you have a relaxing weekend. 
 
See you on Monday. 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Kilby 
Deputy House Parent 
 
 
 

Spring Term ’24, Week 2 

Science 

Spectacular 

Part 1 

Paper Bead 

Making   

Fire Station 

Visit 

Milkshakes! 


